IMPORTANT INFORMATION
East Hoathly with Halland Parish Council
Coronavirus Covid-19
23Mch2020
As you will be aware, the coronavirus is affecting everybody in one way or another. The Parish Council follow the instructions of official government advice, which is changing daily. It is therefore important that all residents keep appraised of the current situation and safeguards put in place.
If you are, or know of somebody that is elderly or vulnerable within the Parish that may need help through this period, please contact the Clerk. The Parish Council will do what it can to support residents. Please follow all official guidance and advice from the Government. Please make sure you, your family, friends and neighbours are ok, especially if they are alone or elderly. 

The Village Hall and Pavilion are both closed until further notice

Planning Applications/meetings:
All planning applications will be debated by delegated authority. If you do wish to make a representation to the Parish Council, this can be done by email or letter. For the planning application process – this will continue to be managed by Wealden District Council and you should refer to them for all other matters including making official representation/comment to an application. Of course, you can always contact our District Councillor, Geoffrey Draper, who may be able to advise – cllr.geoffrey.draper@wealden.gov.uk / 07971 240233.
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. All other matters:
The Parish Council will continue to answer all queries and concerns by email and telephone. Please note that due to an increase in queries, it may take a little longer to get back to you.

